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Re: CEDAR Cambridge version 4.x 

CEDAR Cambridge TAC v1.1.1 
 
 
If your CEDAR Cambridge system was supplied in the spring of 2003 with v1 
software, your TAC firmware may be unsuitable for use with CEDAR 
Cambridge v4. 

Before updating your CEDAR Cambridge system to v4.x, please ensure that 
you have suitable TAC firmware installed. You can check this by either of the 
following methods: 

1 Access Setup from the CEDAR Cambridge Process manager and select 
the TAC option. The firmware version will be displayed. 

2 Read the version information displayed on the TAC’s LCD when you 
first switch it on. 

If your TAC has version 1.1.1 firmware installed, we advise you not to install 
CEDAR Cambridge v4.x, and that you return the TAC to CEDAR Audio Ltd for 
upgrade. 

The upgrade is free of charge. You will pay only for shipping. 

 

For further information, please contact support@cedaraudio.com. 


